Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITIES
Miami-Dade Expressway Authority "MDX"
The Miami-Dade Expressway Authority (MDX) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 2, 2017, 6:30 p.m., Open House; 7:00 p.m., Formal Presentation
PLACE: Courtyard Miami at Dolphin Mall, 11275 NW 12 St., Miami, FL 33172
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Public Hearing is being conducted as part of a Project Environmental Impact Report (PEIR) to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, and social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed project.
The project proposes the implementation of additional traffic movements within the SR 836 / HEFT interchange. The new ramps will provide much needed connection between SR 836 and the HEFT to facilitate travel between the southwest and the northwest areas of Miami-Dade County. This will also facilitate access to the Doral area which is one of the main transportation demand generators and an important destination for commuters traveling from the West Kendall area. MDX is also evaluating ramps to facilitate direct access to and from the Dolphin Station Park and Ride Transit Terminal which is being constructed jointly by the Miami-Dade Department of Transportation and Public Works, the Florida Department of Transportation and MDX to support the SR 836 Express Bus Project as well as other planning express bus routes.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Tere Garcia, Public Information Officer, (786)277-9292, tgarcia@mdxway.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Tere Garcia, Public Information Officer, (786)277-9292, tgarcia@mdxway.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Tere Garcia; visit the MDX website: www.mdxway.com or write to Mayra Diaz, MDX Project Manager, 3790 NW 21st Street, Miami, Florida 33142.
